Late ltem 22.2 - B. Hall - email dated
March 11, 2022 - DP-437 [TSL Developments.;
Ltd.; 700 30 Street NE; Form and Character]

From: Ben Hall <

Sent: Friday, March 11, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Melinda Smyrl <msmyri@salmonarm.ca>

Ce: Andy deHoog <

Subject: [External] Development Permit No. 437

Melinda: thank-you for taking my call this morning. This is email is being sent under your
advisement and for Council to consider in their deliberations regarding Development Permit No.
437.

On behalf of Shuswap Community Church I"’m am writing to say that we have no issue regarding
the variance regarding the setback of development for 700-30th St. NE.

There is some concern regarding the number of parking spots available in the development, and
we would like to ensure that our parking lot is not habitually used for overflow or visitor parking
for the tenants. Though the lot sits empty most of the time, there are certain weekly and season
events where every available space may be needed. We don’t want an issue like this to affect
our ability to be good neighbours.

I appreciate Council considering our concerns and putting them on the record.
Sincerely,
Ben Hall

Lead Pastor
Shuswap Community Church

-- Ben Hall Lead Pastor Shuswap Community Church aplacetobelong.ca




